


Attachment — Additional Questions for the Record 
 
 
The Honorable Gus M. Bilirakis 
 
Would you briefly explain the importance to industry and public health of efficient and 
predictable review periods for generic animal drugs? 
 
The Honorable Frank Pallone, Jr. 
 
Since the first iteration of the ADUFA and AGDUFA programs, these agreements have worked 
to streamline the animal drug approval process at FDA while also ensuring that animal drugs for 
both pets and food-producing animals are safe and effective.  
 
I’m interested in hearing GADA’s perspective on why the animal drug user fee programs are so 
important and why we must ensure the timely reauthorization of these programs.   
 

1. Dr. Zollers, can you briefly summarize why you believe the ADUFA and AGDUFA 
programs, respectively, are critical to the development of animal drug products? 

 
2. How has the animal health industry evolved since the implementation of ADUFA and 

AGDUFA and how have the animal drug user fee programs improved the animal drug 
application review process at FDA?  

 
3. Can you provide examples of how the ADUFA and AGDUFA programs, respectively, 

have helped your industry to innovate and have resulted in bringing more products to the 
market? 

 
4. In your opinion, what are the most significant new proposals in ADUFA IV and 

AGDUFA III and how do they further improve the animal drug review process at FDA? 
 

5. Can you explain why it is so critical that these programs are reauthorized before the 
sunset date of September 30, 2018? 

 
FDA has been working since May 2016 to finalize recommendations for the reauthorization of 
the animal drug user fee programs and as part of this process FDA held negotiations with the 
regulated animal drug and generic animal drug industries to reach agreement on both financial 
and performance goals for ADUFA IV and AGDUFA III.  
 

6. What are some of the major improvements this proposal makes from the current goals 
and how will these proposals create new efficiencies for FDA?   

 
7. Dr. Zollers – do you believe that the electronic submission requirements included in this 

discussion draft will improve the efficiency of the animal drug approval process at FDA?  
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